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Cooroy, Hinterland Adventure Playground – 

Pond Surface Works 
 

Project summary  

Contractors will soon commence pond 
surface works at the Hinterland Adventure 
Playground in Marara St, Cooroy. 
 

Duration of work  

Work is scheduled to commence on 24th 

February 2025 with completion expected 

by 7th March 2025, subject to weather and 

construction conditions. 

 

The work will be undertaken during the 

day between the hours of 6.30am and 

6.30pm. 

Disruptions to traffic and the 

public 

The water play area will be shut for the 

duration of the works. The remainder of 

the park including the playground will 

remain open throughout the works. 

 

 

 

 

 

Further information 

Please contact Council’s Site Supervisor 

on 07 5329 6500. 

 

Extent of work area is marked below:  
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